
From: Scheagbe (Umi) Grigsby <Umi.Grigsby@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Monday, November 20, 2023 12:22 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>; Cristina Pacione-Zayas <Cristina.Pacione-
Zayas@cityofchicago.org>; Kenya Merritt <Kenya.Merritt@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Danielle Blick <Danielle.Blick@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: YWCA Equitable Futures Luncheon 
  

  
Hi Steve: 
On Thursday November 16th, @Cristina Pacione-Zayas, @Kenya Merritt and I attended a 
luncheon honoring CPZ in her official capacity. We were invited by the YWCA and ate 
lunch. 
Sincerely, 
Umi 
  
S. Mayumi “Umi” Grigsby| she, her, hers (Learn more about pronouns here) 

Chief of Policy, Office of the Mayor  

Desk: 312-744-2477 
Mobile: 312-965-5148 

 
 

https://www.glsen.org/activity/pronouns-guide-glsen
https://www.chicago.gov/city/en.html

